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I oppose HB 3644 because I see it wasting more of our tax dollars. So much money 

has been thrown at the homeless problem with no solutions. Oregon's policies attract 

people to our state because they know they can get free services. Taxes and cost of 

living has created some of the homeless issues as well. Rentals and housing is not 

affordable. Reduce taxes and quit giving money away for free services. 


